
Nature Reserve Visit 

2M have been invited to plant Bluebell bulbs at Dothill Nature Reserve next 

Tuesday (29.03.22).  

We will spend the morning on the reserve - please could children come to school 

wearing appropriate clothes and footwear for digging. Please come prepared for 

all weathers! I would recommend the children wear wellies to school but bring a 

change of footwear for when we return to school. (They will not need to bring 

school uniform to change into).  

If you could provide a trowel for your child to use that would also be very 

helpful (don't worry if you don't have one - we have some).  

We could also do with a couple of parent helpers too!  

If you could help please speak to Mrs Maltby. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Maltby 

 


